
 

Wednesday, 20 February 2019 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

  

Please see enclosed notification from Pacific National in relation to National Customer Advice - Derailment To 

5PS6 - Significant Delays - Update 5. 

Any further updates will be published on the AHG RL website www.ahgrl.com.au. 

Should you have any further queries or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 

your state Customer Service team or Account Manager.  

We would like to thank you, our customer for your support in working with us with relation to this matter. 

  

Kind regards, 

AHG Refrigerated Logistics 
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